
 

 
 

Greetings from the West TN Area Council Family Camp Committee! 
 

We are so excited that you have chosen to join us for this year’s Spring Family 
Camp.  We have been working hard for months in an effort to bring you a fun, 
family-friendly, scout-oriented Cub Scout camp experience.  It is our hope that 

you and your family leave with fond memories of your time here with us. 
 

In this packet, you will find a few helpful pages to help you feel more informed 
going into the weekend.  Many of you are new to our family camps, and we want 

to do our best to help you feel more prepared. If you have further questions, 
please feel free to reach out to me, ​

Kati Rohdy - FCC Chair​
kati.rohdy@gmail.com​

 or ​
Deidre Bush - District Executive​

Deidre.Bush@scouting.org​
 for more information. 

 
We can’t wait for you to join us & we’re excited to camp with you and your family! 

 
Yours in Scouting, ​

The West TN Area Council Family Camp Committee 


